
 

 

 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

 

TOWN OF NORTH CASTLE  

 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE SCHEDULED 

MEETING FOR WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2021 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO NO APPLICATIONS. 

 

OUR NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 

3, 2021 AND ANY APPLICATIONS NEED TO BE 

RECEIVED 10 DAYS BEFORE THE MEETING. 

 

 

 

 


